




Editor's note: Lance Benner posted this to 
the Pasadena Audubon mailing list soon 
after the fire crossed the Arroyo Seco and 
moved to the east.

Editor's note: this message was originally 
posted in September, soon after the Station 
Fire ravaged Millard Canyon in the Angeles 
National Forest above Altadena.



See January Wrentit for details









Editor's note: John's Corner yields, this 
issue only, to this earlier fire story first 
published in 1998 in Pawprints, the 
newsletter of the Eaton Canyon Nature 
Center. It's a reminder that after loss comes 
renewal.




